From: Kevin Lewis 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 3:50 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Kathleen Doyle; Christopher Owen; Devetta Smith
Subject: $20 Gift Card from CDPH to DHR Recruiter-Kevin I. Lewis

Good Afternoon.  My name is Kevin Lewis, and I'm a Recruiter with DHR.  I support the staffing efforts for CDPH.  The Department sent me a signed Christmas card.  The card contained a $20 dollar gift card from Starbucks. I keep the greeting card, and I will return the gift card tomorrow.   We know the limit is $10.     

Kevin I. Lewis
Recruiter | Employment Services
City Of Chicago | Department Of Human Resources
